
April 14, 2020 

Dear Students, 

Health Support Center, Waseda University 

 

Health Check Certificates for Academic Year 2020 (Notice) 

In consideration of the current spread of the novel coronavirus, student health check-ups for academic year 2020 have 

been postponed. For this reason, we will take the below alternative measures starting from the closed-campus period up 

to when student health check-ups can be carried out. Please note that these measures are different for 1) cases in which 

2019 Health Check Certificates are acceptable (i.e. certificates for 2020 are not needed), and 2) cases in which 2020 

Health Check Certificates are required (i.e. certificates for 2020 are needed). 

※We are requesting corporations and organizations to be flexible when requiring students to submit Health Check 

Certificates during job-hunting activities. 

https://www.waseda.jp/inst/career/assets/uploads/2020/04/7876bc109e7ede77ec55bd77eed8d160.pdf 

 

■ Obtaining Health Check Certificates for Academic Year 2019 
If Health Check Certificates for the previous academic year (2019) are acceptable, please use the automatic certificate 

issuing machines.  

【Period】Tentatively scheduled to begin in or after June 2020 (we will announce a date as soon as one is determined) 

lasting until health check-ups are carried out 

【Fee】 300 yen per certificate (Japanese text)  

【Location】 Automatic Certificate Issuing Machines 

※For details on the operating hours of the automatic certificate issuing machines, please refer to Waseda 

University’s Information Technology Service Navigation website (https://www.waseda.jp/navi/) 

■ Obtaining Health Check Certificates for Academic Year 2020  

Students who are required to submit AY2020 Health Check Certificates to apply for scholarships, internships, study abroad, 

etc., can request issuance at the Health Support Center. 

【Prerequisites for Issuance】The below two conditions must be met. 

①The student has received the health check-up for academic year 2019 

②The student has responded to the (online) Health Survey conducted from April 6 to April 17, 2020 

【Start of Acceptance of Issuance Requests】2 weeks after the student responded to the (online) Health Survey (*from 

the closed-campus period) 

【Location & Hours】 Health-Care Room:  Tuesdays through Fridays at 13：30～15：40 

Nishi-Waseda Branch:  Mondays through Fridays at 13：30～15：40 

Tokorozawa Branch: Tuesdays and Wednesdays at 10：30～12：40 

※For closed days, please refer to the Health Support Center’s website (https://www.waseda.jp/inst/hsc/). 

【Fee】Japanese text: 300 yen per certificate English text: 500 yen per certificate  

【What to Bring】Your Personal/Individual Health Card (健康個人カード) issued in 2019 

 
＊If examination is required for items other than those already included in regular health check-ups, the necessary tests can be carried out (actual costs will 

be incurred) and issued in the Health Check Certificate.  
＊Some examination items require dietary restrictions, or take several days for results to come out. Please make inquiries beforehand or come to our office 

well in advance.  

Inquiries are accepted at the Health Care Room: Mondays through Fridays at 13：30～15：40 



 
 
 
★Contacts★ Health Support Center Health Care Room (1 s t floor, Okuma Garden House) 
       (phone number) 03－5286－9800 
 Mondays through Fridays at 9：00～17：00 
 
 Nishi-Waseda Branch (1st floor, Building 51) 

(phone number) 03－5286－3021  
       Mondays through Saturdays at 9：00～17：00 
   
 Tokorozawa Branch (3rd floor, Building 100)  

(phone number) 04－2947－6706  
       Mondays through Saturdays at 9：00～17：00 


